
St James’ Primary 

Uniform Exchange  

The uniform exchange will be available the night of 

both parents evenings in the school atrium.  

Please note due to the overwhelming generosity we 

are unable to accept any dona ons at the moment. 

Parent/ Carers Evening 

12th and 13th October 2022 


